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Phone:   714-517-7500   
Fax:   714-517-8538   
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October   15,   2020   
  
  

Dear   AESD   Families,   
  

The  following  information  is  provided  to  keep  you  informed  about                     
the   Anaheim   Elementary   School   District:   

  
School   Reopening   Update   
This   week   the   AESD   Board   approved   a   staggered   reopening   of   
schools   in   response   to   the   data   which   continues   to   improve,   yet   still   
shows   rates   that   are   higher   than   Orange   County   as   a   whole.   The   
following   schedules   for   a   safe   return   will   be   implemented:   

  
● January   11,   2021:   

○ State   Preschool   students   return   (1   day   per   week   in   
person)   

○ TK-6   SDC   students   return   (5   days   per   week   in   person)   
○ PK   SDC,   TK/K   students   return   for   blended   learning   (2   

days   per   week   in   person)   
  

● January   19,   2021:   
○ 1-6   grade   students   return   for   blended   learning   (2   days   

per   week   in   person)   
  

Please   know   that   our   district   continues   to   place   the   safety   of   all   
stakeholders   as   our   top   priority.   To   provide   you   with   more   
information   on   the   safety   protocols   that   will   help   keep   everyone   
safe   during   our   return,   we   will   host   a   Virtual   Town   Hall   on   Tuesday,   
October   20,   2020,   at   4:00   p.m.   To   submit   questions,   please   
complete    this   form    by   5:00   p.m.   on   Monday,   October   19,   2020.   The   
Townhall   may   be   viewed   live   through   the    Anaheim   Elementary   
YouTube   Channel .     

  
AESD   is   reopening   enrollment   for   the   Anaheim   Elementary   Online   
Academy.   If   you   would   like   your   child   to   continue   with   Virtual   
Learning   or   would   like   further   information,   please   visit   this    link .   

  
Additional   information   on   your   child’s   school   reopening   plan   and   
daily   schedule   will   be   provided   by   your   site   administrator.   

  
Thank   you   for   your   ongoing   support   of   our   district.    We   wish   you   
continued   health   and   safety.   

  
Sincerely,   
Dr.   Christopher   Downing   
Superintendent   
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